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CIRCULAR No. 28 of 2022               August 10, 2022 
 

 

 
  

 
Cessation of Printed Catalogues  

 
 

Please note that from the Sale No. 35 scheduled to be held on 6th /7th of September 2022, 
of which the catalogue is due to close on 18th August 2022, broking companies will NOT 
print catalogues.  

 

Buyers can download e-catalogues from the Smart Auction System, and print their copies, 
guidelines to be followed are given in the annexure. 
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